
 

 

 
DeKalb County Communications Department  |  Manuel J. Maloof Center  |  1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor  |  Decatur, GA 30030 

 
  MEDIA CONTACTS 

Andrew Cauthen  Sloan Turner   

Communications Manager  Public Relations Specialist   

404-371-2806 (o) 470-393-8348 (c)  
470-553-4408 (c)   

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 14, 2020 
 

Section of Midway Road to be Closed Dec. 14-16  
 
DECATUR, Ga.– Midway Road, between Celia Way and Memorial Drive, will be closed 
to through-traffic from 9 a.m. Monday, Dec. 14, to 9 p.m. Wednesday Dec. 16, to 
connect a water line at 3585 Memorial Drive, Decatur, GA 30032.  
 
Road closure and detour signs will be placed in the area during the road closure period 
advising motorists of construction work in the area and of local traffic restrictions.  
 
Questions regarding this road closure should be addressed to Harold Temple, project 
superintendent at W.H. Bass Inc., at 678-787-5087.  
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